
Welcome to  

Kindergarten 
2024 – 2025  

 

Please share this information with friends, family members, and neighbors. 
 

The Dover Area School District is looking for children who will be 5 years old on or before 

August 31, 2024, to join our DASD Kindergarten family. We are very excited to welcome new 

students and would appreciate parents enrolling students early so we can plan for this exciting 

milestone in your child’s life.  

 

To Register: 
Please complete the online registration process via the Central Registration page on the district’s 

website, www.doversd.org. Once complete, the Central Registrar will contact the 

parent/guardian to confirm the receipt of the online registration and that all required documents 

for enrollment have been received. Please note that you must use a computer to complete the 

registration process. If you do not have access to a computer, the Dover Area School District has 

computers available at the Dover Administration Office, 101 Edgeway Road, Dover, PA 17315. 

The Dover Administration Office is open Monday through Friday when school is in session, 

from 8:00 AM to 3:00  PM. No appointment is necessary. Policies have been established 

regarding the kindergarten program and admission requirements for kindergarten. Those policies 

can be found on the district website. Policy #201 

 

Required enrollment documentation: 
● Child’s Birth certificate 

● * Proof of completed immunizations 

● Two proofs of the parent/guardian Dover residency statement or property tax statement 

with the parent/guardian’s name on it. 

 
* It is a requirement per the Pennsylvania Department of Health that students who register for 

school must present proof of completed immunizations prior to being enrolled for the first 

time. Therefore, your child will not be registered or permitted to attend school unless you have 

provided written proof of your child’s completed and current immunizations prior to the first 

day of school. 

 

Physical and dental examinations may be completed up to one year before the date of the actual 

school entrance. Forms for physical and dental exams can be found on the district website. 

 

If you have any questions or need support with the registration process, please contact the central 

registration office at 717-292-3671 ext. 80113 or ext. 80104.  We look forward to receiving your 

registrations and welcoming your children for the 2024-2025 school year.  

 

 

http://www.doversd.org/

